
Tualatin Elementary October 6, 2020 PTA Minutes

Last month’s meeting minutes - PTA Meeting Minutes (Sept 30, 2020) - moved to be approved by 
Melanie and 2nded by Anna 

Starting off meeting with Principal Kingery (Jamie).  He thanked the PTA for our support.  

Status of school upgrades – those are almost complete.

Sept 31st will be gratitude pumpkin pick up and supply pick up for some.  

Foundation for TTSD “Art in the Burbs” starting this next weekend.

Attendance for school is in terms of interacting / engaging.  

Communication from teachers coming soon on fall conferences with sign up times starting next week.  

PTA Membership can be submitted via PayPal, Venmo with form emailed to PTA or dropped off at 
school

October 14th will be a dental / immunization event at Tualatin high school from 8-4pm.

PTA open secretary position; please email PTA if interested.

Julia read the treasurer’s report (the position is in the middle of transition).  Estimation of $55,000 in 
bank; $788 in school supplies need to be issued.

Budget for this next year poses some challenges. Current budget is assuming either funds are not going 
to be spent on certain events but also that those fundraiser events will not bring in the usual amount.  
The majority of the budget from this year will need to last for next year too. Online Auction will be held 
in November 2020.  Amy moved to approve the budget and Emma 2nded. 

Photo books will continue with the help from Emma.  Reservations for those books to be made in the 
next couple weeks via PayPal or Venmo to PTA. 

Classes will be able to vote on “Themes” for their photobooks. 

Garden still need volunteers and there is a like to the sign-up genius on the website.  YouTube garden 
video with Mr. Taylor can tell you all about it 😊

Library is being mandated to have lock box for book drop off ($240.00).  OBOB still going on. 

Spirit Week next month is the week leading up to the Auction.  

*November 3rd is the next PTA meeting. 

*THIS HAS BEEN UPDATED TO NOVEMBER 10TH


